
 

 
Park Trails Elementary is happy to announce that for the 22-23 school year we will be offering a special 

"Steam Track" for incoming Kindergarteners. Parents will be able to apply for the lottery to have their 

child placed in this track. Students in our STEAM track will be taught all content areas through the lens 

of STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Art and Math.) They will engage in project-based 

learning, follow the engineering process, build, discover, and learn through STEAM. The students 

enrolled in this track will participate in field trips specially designed around STEAM and will have guest 

speakers to help emerge them in the world of Science.  

 

To apply for this program, students must first be registered for Park Trails Elementary. For more 

information about this program or with questions about registering for our school, please see below or 

call 754-322-7800.  

 

The application process is as follows: 

1. Parents can apply for a student number at any Broward County Public School.  

2. Parents will then go to browardschools.com/schoolchoice to apply for a seat at Park Trails 

Elementary.  

3. School Choice will determine if the student is awarded a seat at Park Trails Elementary and notify 

parents. 

4. Parents will then enroll their child(ren) at Park Trails Elementary. 

The above is the regular process for getting into one of the schools in the combined boundary. The 

following are added steps to get into the STEAM program at Park Trails Elementary: 

5. Incoming Kindergarteners who have completed the steps above can then apply for the STEAM 

track. 

6. In August 2022, the lottery results will be announced. 

ALL students enrolled at Park Trails Elementary will participate in STEAM electives, including 

Engineering & Robotics, Art & Design, and Multimedia & Technology. Students will also participate in 

Engineering challenges each quarter.  

   


